
This week in Caterpillars Class 

We have had a busy first few days back at Nursery, we talked about what we have been     
doing during the Christmas holidays and updated our news books. 

Messy Play— we have been mixing paints to make different colours, and mixing the colours 
with shaving foam. 

For expressive art and design we made our own super hero capes out of paper and we really 
enjoyed playing with different musical instruments. 

In our malleable area this week we explored pirates and penguins in jelly. 

We had lots of fun outside playing trains and going on different journeys around the        
playground. 

Next Week in Caterpillars Class 

We will be working on number recognition by making clocks using junk modelling. We will be exploring our 
Beach tuff tray. We will make playdough and for our role play we will be performing on stage with music 

instrument as well as dressing up. 
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This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

We have used construction bricks to practise our fine motor skills and maths skills by seeing how tall we 
can build a tower and counting how many bricks we used. 

For Physical development this week we have been singing and dancing,                                                     
learning lots of actions to different songs. 

Malleable area — we explored different textures using Gelli. 

In our role-play area we cared for babies in our ‘Baby Clinic’ 

Literacy — we where learning to form the first letter of our name and practised                                          
holding a pencil in a pincer grip. 

Next Week in Ladybird’s Class 

For literacy we will look at big books and talk about the pictures we see to help with our language skills. 
We will be measuring different items to see how tall/short they are for maths. We will also be making 

Feeling textures -       
blue goo! We made capes  Playing trains. 

 Messy play with 
shaving foam and 

mixing paints. 



Important Reminders 
I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and New Year.                                                        

It has been lovely seeing all the children at nursery and listening to them tell us all 
about their Christmas holiday. 

I am sure you are aware, the increase in COVID infections across the county are at a 
concerning level. We are working hard to ensure that everyone stays safe at Nursery 

and it is vital if you are in doubt, please do not send your child into nursery and to fol-
low the COVID 19 guidance. If your child displays any symptoms while at Nursery we will 

unfortunately have to contact you to come and collect your child immediately and 
would ask that you arrange a PCR test for your child.                                              

Thank you for your continued support during these unprecedented times.  

Caterpillars Team News 

 I’m sure you will be delighted to know that Miss Kerrie is remaining as a member of the        
Caterpillars team. 

 

Important Diary Dates 

4th January  

INSET DAY 

5th January 

Back to Nursery 

14th-18th February 

Half-Term 

Monday 21st February  

INSET DAY 

Tuesday 22nd February 

Back to Nursery 

 

Urgent Reminder!   

NO Nut products in lunch boxes please we have 
children at nursery with severe nut allergies the 

nursery is NUT free - no products containing 
nuts and no chocolate spread please - if nut 
products or chocolate spread is in your child 
lunch box they will not be allowed to eat it. 

Thank you 

 

 

Contact details 

Becky                                                                      

enquiries@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

Karen (Admin)                                                     

admin@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

Nursery Phone           01737 813 032 

Admin Phone    07859 911 712 

www.caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 


